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Viking Supply Ship's shares will be listed on Nasdaq First
North Growth Market on 15 December 2022

Viking Supply Ships AB ("Viking Supply Ships" or the "Company") has applied and received approval
for admission to trading of the Company's shares on Nasdaq First North Growth Market. The first
day of trading on Nasdaq First North Growth Market will be 15 December 2022. The company
description prepared in connection with the change of listing venue is available on the Company's
website, www.vikingsupply.com.

On September 21, 2022, Viking Supply Ships announced that the Company's board has resolved to
initiate a process to change the trading venue for the Company's shares from Nasdaq Stockholm to
Nasdaq First North Growth Market. As communicated on 11 November 2022 and 15 November 2022,
respectively, Viking Supply Ships has applied for delisting of its shares from Nasdag Stockholm and
Nasdaq Stockholm has approved the application for delisting subject to the condition that Viking
Supply Ships application for admission to trading on Nasdaq First North Growth Market is approved
The Company’s application for admission to trading on Nasdagq First North Growth Market has now
been approved. The last day of trading of the Company's shares on Nasdaq Stockholm will be 14
December 2022 and the first day of trading of the Company's shares on Nasdagq First North Growth
Market will be to 15 December 2022.

Shareholders in Viking Supply Ships will not have to take any actions in connection with the change of
listing venue.

The board of directors believes that Nasdaq First North Growth Market is a more suitable trading
venue for the Company considering the Company's strategy and concentrated shareholder base, and
that a listing of the Company's shares on Nasdaq First North Growth Market will entail lower costs for
compliance with ongoing obligations due to lower regulatory requirements, which will further support
the Company’s development and profitability.

The Company has prepared a company description in connection with the application for admission
to trading on Nasdaq First North Growth Market. The Company description does not constitute a
prospectus, has not been approved by the Swedish Financial Supervisory Authority and does not
contain any offer to subscribe for shares or other financial instruments in Sweden or in any other
jurisdiction. The Company description is available on the Company's website, www.vikingsupply.com.

Advisors
Arctic Securities is advisor to the Company in connection with the planned list change. Gernandt &
Danielsson Advokatbyra is the Company's legal advisor in connection with the planned list change.

For further information, please contact:

Trond Myklebust, CEO, ph. +47 95 70 31 78, e-mail trond.myklebust@vikingsupply.com or;
Tord Helland, CFO, ph. +47 40 63 15 75, e-mail tord.helland@vikingsupply.com
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BRIEFLY ABOUT VIKING SUPPLY SHIPS

Viking Supply Ships AB is a leading company within offshore and ice-breaking services, with activities
primarily in the North Sea, Arctic and subarctic areas. The Company also has the operational and
technical management for the five Swedish state owned ice-breakers (Swedish Maritime
Administration). The Company's series B share is listed at Nasdaq Stockholm, Small Cap segment.
www.vikingsupply.com.
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